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Join Halton Regional Police’s
Halton Hills Holiday Food Drive
to help Cram-a-Cruiser!
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Join members of the Halton Regional Police Service as they Cram-a-Cruiser in
support of The Georgetown Bread Basket. The Georgetown Bread Basket (GBB)
is a non-profit, charitable organization looking to end hunger in the Halton Hills
community.

When: Saturday, December 15, 2018 (8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.)
Where: Real Canadian Superstore (171 Guelph Street, Georgetown)

Non-perishable food items such as peanut butter/jam, canned pasta, soup cans,
tuna/salmon/meat cans, dry cereal, crackers and cookies, rice, juice, pudding
cups, SideKicks, tea, instant coffee and baking goods are most in need.
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